Marie Jennings
1100 Las Tables Road,
Templeton, CA, 
United States
(805) 434-3500

October 05, 2009


Ronald Hamilton
34473 Golden Lantern Street,
Dana Point, CA, 
United States
(949) 496-0606

Dear Mr. Hamilton:
I received the catalogue that you sent today. I appreciate your prompt service to my requirements. It has all the details that I wanted for the jewelry designing. I am pleased about the delivery in such a short span. This will help me in fulfilling my professional commitments. This is going to really help me in my assignment of making new design for platinum jewelry.

This catalogue will give me an idea about the latest designs in platinum jewelry, which I am unaware of. I have sent your payment for the catalogue. You will be receiving it in a day or two.

Once again, thanks a lot for your quick service. If I require some more designs, I will contact you in a week. If you don't receive the payment, you can call me and I will look into the matter.

Yours sincerely,

Marie Jennings
